January 4, 2021
South Pymatuning Township Regular Meeting

A motion was made by Matthew Chalupka and seconded by William Klumph to dispense with the reading and
approve the minutes of the December 30, 2020, Budget Meeting. The motion was unanimously approved.

Chairman, Matthew Chalupka, announced the Mercer County Housing Rehabilitation Program. This program is
for low-income, elderly and those without children living in their home who have limited funds available for home
repairs.

There were no public comments on the agenda items.
Supervisor William Klumph presented the Police Department and Fire Department reports.

A motion to pay the bills totaling $43,809.10 was made by Chairman, Matthew Chalupka and seconded by Laurel
Alexander. The motion was passed unanimously.

There was no correspondence.

A motion to advertise regular meeting time and dates for 2021 was made by Matthew Chalupka, Chairman, and
second by Laurel Alexander. The motion was passed unanimously.

A motion by Matthew Chalupka, Chairman, and seconded by Laurel Alexander to adopt Resolution No. 1
appointing McGill, Power, Bell & Associates as auditors of Township accounts for 2020. The motion was passed
unanimously.

Supervisor William Klumph offered comments regarding the order in which what roads were going to be repaired.
He has had a discussion with Jon Wilson who asked about the roads.

There was no new business to discuss.

Resident, Kurt Toth, asked about mailbox replacement that he claimed the snowplow struck, high grass on a
foreclosure property, the condition of Orangeville Road and how to obtain a copy of the agenda.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:34 p.m.

Keith McKnight

Secretary



